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1. The Subsidiary Body for Implementation (SBI) welcomed the report of the Global 

Environment Facility (GEF) on the progress made in carrying out the Poznan strategic 

programme on technology transfer.1 

2. The SBI also welcomed the collaboration between the Climate Technology Centre 

and Network (CTCN) and the regional technology transfer and finance centres supported 

by the GEF under the Poznan strategic programme. It invited the GEF to provide more 

detailed information on its ongoing collaboration with the CTCN in its future progress 

reports. 

3. The SBI also invited the GEF to provide financial support to Parties not included in 

Annex I to the Convention (non-Annex I Parties) that have not yet conducted their 

technology needs assessments (TNAs) under the Poznan strategic programme so that they 

may do so, in accordance with decision 11/CP.17, paragraph 2. The SBI recalled its 

invitation to the GEF at SBI 402 to provide support for the implementation of the results of 

TNAs, including technology action plans and project ideas.3  

4. The SBI noted that the CTCN may provide technical support to non-Annex I Parties, 

at their request, to facilitate the implementation of TNAs conducted or updated under the 

Poznan strategic programme, in line with its functions decided by the Conference of the 

Parties (COP) at its sixteenth session.4 

5. The SBI welcomed the interim report of the Technology Executive Committee 

(TEC) on the evaluation of the Poznan strategic programme,5 undertaken with the aim of 

enhancing the effectiveness of the Technology Mechanism, and looked forward to the final 

                                                           
 1 FCCC/SBI/2015/INF.4. 

 2 FCCC/SBI/2014/8, paragraphs 144 and 145. 

 3 Available at <http://unfccc.int/ttclear/pages/tech_portal.html>. 

 4 Decision 1/CP.16, paragraph 123(a). 

 5 FCCC/SBI/2015/INF.5. 
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report of the TEC on the findings of the evaluation, which will be provided to the COP 

through SBI 43 (November–December 2015). 

6. The SBI encouraged those providing inputs to the evaluation of the Poznan strategic 

programme to consider how the programme may provide support for technologies for 

adaptation and take into account gender responsiveness. 

7. The SBI also encouraged the TEC, in evaluating the Poznan strategic programme, to 

continue to consult Parties, the Green Climate Fund, GEF implementing agencies and other 

relevant entities on how to enhance the effectiveness of the Technology Mechanism. 

    


